
 

14 January 2025 
 
RE: Request for ICANN Board Liaison to the Transfer Policy Review (TPR) Policy Development 
Process (PDP). 
 
Greg DiBiase  
Chair, Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council 
 
Dear Greg, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4 June 2024 requesting a Board Liaison to the Transfer Policy 
Review (TPR) Policy Development Process (PDP). 
 
Based on the recommendation of the Board Governance Committee (BGC), the ICANN Board 
has appointed Alan Barrett as the new Board Liaison to the TPR PDP. 
 
Supporting staff members will facilitate an introductory call with Alan in the next few weeks to 
bring him up to speed on the status of the work. Many thanks to the GNSO Council for your 
spirit of collaboration and your participation in the ICANN multistakeholder model. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Tripti Sinha 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 

https://gnso.icann.org/sites/default/files/policy/2024/correspondence/gdibiase-to-sinha-04jun24-en.pdf

